
 

 

3rd September 2025 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

ASBESTOS REMOVAL: SATURDAY 6th AND SUNDAY 7th SEPTEMBER -  

NO ACCESS TO WILSTON STATE SCHOOL  

 

I am writing to inform you that we will be restricting access to Wilston State School main site 
for the above dates. There are to be works undertaken to remove asbestos from D Block 
(Staff room) as confirmed by the schools Built Environment Materials Information Register 
(BEMIR). 

A hygienist will be onsite and a professional clean will be undertaken. D block will remain 
restricted until a clearance is provided for its reuse. 

I take the issue of student and staff safety very seriously; these precautions will ensure that 
all students staff and community members are kept safely away from the area.  

Please don’t not hesitate to contact the school if you have any further queries about this. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Sawbridge 

Principal 


